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Dear Friends,    
We would like to thank all the members of Bengali Cultural Society 
(BCS) for all your active participation and cooperation in making 
Saraswati Pujo 2013 celebration a grand success.  

We are really thankful to the children for presenting such a great 
cultural event in the evening.  

Children’s participation in the‘sit and draw competition’ are greatly 
appreciated. We would like to take the opportunity congratulating the 
winners as well as all the participants of the children’s ‘sit and draw’ 
competition.   

We want to thank all our volunteers who extended their helping hands 
unconditionally to organize and conduct the pujo, prepare foods for 
lunch and dinner, sponsor the kids food, getting kids’ food from the 
restaurants, decorate the hall, judging the kids’ sit and draw 
competition and help in shopping. 
 
Our special gratitude goes to the individuals who paid their annual 
contribution or contributed to Saraswati Pujo event only. Those of you, 
who missed the opportunity please send the checks to our treasurers’ 
home address. Our next program is Rabindra –Nazrul Jayanti on 18th 
of May, 2013. Keep checking your mails for the details of the program. 
A friendly reminder to pay your respective contribution to ICC 
renovation expenses by May 2013. 

Hope you will actively participate in all the BCS events throughout the 
year.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

Leena Chakravarty 

Baisakhi Raychaudhuri 

 

 


